DECLARATION OF PREGNANCY

To:
Radiation Safety Officer
From:
__________________________________________________

Telephone:  _____________________________________
UT EID:  ___________________________
E-mail Address:                                                                      Date:  ______________________________

I hereby inform The University of Texas at Austin that I am currently pregnant or am trying to become pregnant, and I would like to schedule a Radiation Safety consultation.

My expected date of delivery is:  ______________________________________________
My estimated date of conception is:  ___________________________________________

I am currently working in the following laboratory (s):
______________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________________

AU of Radioactive Materials or X-Ray Unit (Principal Investigator, etc.) ___________________________

Telephone:  ___________________________________________

Signature of person declaring pregnancy:  ____________________________________________________  

Notice Concerning Your Information:

1)
Your information will be maintained and protected in a confidential manner, as required by law.

2)
The Texas Public Information Act, with a few exceptions, gives you the right to be informed about the information that The University of Texas at Austin collects about you.  It also gives you the right to request a copy of that information; and to have The University of Texas correct any of that information that is wrong.  You may request to receive and review any of that information, or request corrections to it, by contacting the University's Public Information Officer, Office of Financial Affairs, PO Box 8179, Austin, Texas, 78713  (cfo@www.utexas.edu)
3)
Disclosure of your birth date is required of you in order for The University of Texas at Austin to track your occupational radiation exposure history, as mandated by Federal and State law.  Further disclosure of your birth date is governed by the Public Information Act (Chapter 552 of the Texas Government Code) and other applicable laws.
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